









Helping Hands Newsletter Volume 4, Quarter 1 Website: www.nhcg.org

New Horizons Caregivers Group "We Care and We Give"

Holiday Kindness Fills Hearts & Bellies

Hello to all our New Horizons Caregivers partners and friends. This quarter newsletter is a story of pictures. During the holidays we served 520 low-income individuals Thanksgiving grocery items and 133 families in need Christmas presents, gift cards and grocery items worth over \$400 to every family.



Above and Below: Happy moms from Glenelder head start program receiving help with Thanksgiving groceries.



Above: Families receiving Christmas presents and groceries after a parent education class at Valinda School.



Above: Sparks moms pick out Christmas gifts for their kids to have a happy holiday.





A very happy student from Sparks Elementary excited about her Christmas gifts.

Below: Thankful family picking up groceries and Christmas gifts from New Horizons.



Below: Hot Topic staff helping with Christmas distribution of gifts and groceries to families in need, December 16, 17 & 18, 2015.



If you can help with lifting boxes and bagging groceries please contact: Donna

(626) 941-8100 to find out our volunteer schedule and when you can help. THANK YOU!!!

Yes New Horizons I can help with a donation. Here is my tax deductible donation to help low	w-
income children and single parent families right away. I am enclosing my check for:	

- () \$50 to provide groceries for a family of 8 for 1 day.
- () \$100 to provide groceries for 3 families of 6 for 1 day .
- (___) \$_____ to help as much as I possibly can!